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Columbus Day Service Announcement

System Wide * 10/14/19
Columbus Day Service Announcement

HARTransit will operate bus services on a normal weekday schedule.
Administrative Offices will be closed.

The Pulse Point Ticket Window will be open.

Please plan your pass purchases accordingly.

Discount passes can also be purchased online at hartransit.com.
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